From: admin
To: clerk

Subject: FW: Christmas market by Love Belper

Date: 27 August 2020 10:42:51

Kind Regards

Rosemary Bridges
Assistant Clerk
Belper Town Council, St John's Chapel, The Butts, Belper, DE56 1HX
01773 822116
www.belpertowncouncil.gov.uk

The Council's Privacy Statement can be viewed at https://www.belpertowncouncil.gov.uk/uploads/general-privacy-notice-2018.pdf

From:

Sent: 27 August 2020 10:32

To: admin <admin@belpertowncouncil.gov.uk> **Subject:** Re: Christmas market by Love Belper

Thanks for the reply Rosemary. I think it would be 8 stalls and we would not charge stall holders as we are trying to organise an event for the independent businesses to get involved with to support further trading opportunities around Christmas.

On 27 Aug 2020, at 10:20, admin <admin@belpertowncouncil.gov.uk> wrote:

Dear Neil

Thank you for your email. Full Council will need to give permission for the use of the Market Place and stalls and decide whether there will be a charge so it will need to go to a meeting. Before we can take it to Council could you please give us a bit more information

How many stalls do you wish to borrow?

Will you be charging traders for the stalls?

Kind Regards

Assistant Clerk

Belper Town Council, St John's Chapel, The Butts, Belper, DE56 1HX

01773 822116

www.belpertowncouncil.gov.uk

The Council's Privacy Statement can be viewed at https://www.belpertowncouncil.gov.uk/uploads/general-privacy-notice-2018.pdf

From:

Sent: 25 August 2020 13:02

To: admin@belpertowncouncil.gov.uk> **Subject:** Fwd: Christmas market by Love Belper

Subject: Christmas market by Love Belper

Dear Emma and Rosemary

Love Belper is trying to organise an independents Christmas market on the 6th December which is the first Sunday in December. The market will be at number 28 but I wondered if we could also hold it on the market place with the stalls used for the monthly market? How would we go about organising this and what would we have to do? Is there a cost? Who would give permission? We are trying to get events around Christmas so that Belper is a destination for shoppers.

I have spoken to Pippa at number 28 and we are doing risk assessments of the event so that it is within the current guidelines for coronavirus.

Thanks in anticipation.